
 

 

 

 

 

Cairo, 11th February 2017 

 

Subject: Optimist African Championships 2017 _Invitation 

Dear MNAs, 
  
 
The Egyptian Sailing and Waterski Federation has the pleasure to invite all MNAs to 
participate in the Open Optimist African Championships scheduled to take place in 
Alexandria, Egypt at Al Montazah Water Sports Center during the period from 29 
June – 05 July 2017.  
 
All further details of the Championships, as well as the Notice of Race shall be sent 
to you in due time.  
 
Should you have any further inquiries, please do not hesitate to contact us on the 
following email address: info@eswf-egy.com 
 
 
We are looking forward to welcome your sailors and official delegations in Egypt and 
we hope to have you with us in Alexandria to enjoy its great weather and marvelous 
culture.   
  
  

Kind regards, 
  

         Secretary General 

 
 
 

  Mahmoud Abou El Saoud  
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